
Counselors Corner

This year's Science Fair theme, "Exploring Tomorrow's
Innovations," encourages participants to envision the
future and explore innovative solutions to real-world
challenges. Whether it's developing sustainable energy
sources, designing cutting-edge technology, or
addressing environmental issues, students are
encouraged to think creatively and push the boundaries of
scientific discovery.

  

Spring 2025

Highlights

Mental Health

Upcoming Events

Preparing for Next School  Year

All of our 8th grade students have had
the opportunity to meet with the

Freshman Campus and submit their 9th
grade course requests.

On April 28, the 8th grade students will
visit the Freshman Campus.

6th and 7th grade students currently
taking a music class will be asked to

make a music selection for next school
year.

Current 7th grade students will have the
opportunity to apply for Spanish 1 for

their 8th grade year. Spanish 1 is a high
school class taught at Crestwood that

meets one of the foreign language
requirements for high school graduation.

Marking Period 4 (the last
marking period of the school

year) starts March 17

LET’S FINISH STRONG

May is Mental Health
Awareness Month. In
May, the counselors
will visit 7th graders

to discuss mental
health.

Career Lunches
March 18:
Careers in

Construction 


